
      for Health Professionals  
 

When: Thursday, September 18th  

6:00pm to 8:00pm 
 

Where: Vincente’s Gourmet Pizza  

1935 SE Hawthorne Blvd 

Portland OR, 97214 

http://www.vincentesgourmetpizza.com/ 

 

Networking and information sharing are significant 

tools for surviving the rapidly changing healthcare 

environment.  This is a great opportunity to meet  

other healthcare professionals while enjoying some 

of the best pizza and salads in town!  

 

Who: All health professionals are invited to 

attend.  

 

 Please forward this invitation.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this event, 

please contact Virginia Chambers at 503-515-5246 

or virginia.chambers@pcc.edu  

http://www.vincentesgourmetpizza.com/
mailto:virginia.chambers@pcc.edu

